
Hackers  Release  Sony
Pictures’ GC’s Emails

Guardians  of  Peace,  the  hacking  group
responsible  for  obtaining  and  then  leaking
thousands  of  pieces  of  confidential  Sony
information, has released the email of Sony
Pictures General Counsel Leah Weil.

The  nature  of  the  majority  of  the  documents  is  highly
sensitive,  according  to  a  report  on  Gizmodo.com.

An email exchange between Weil and the president of Columbia
Pictures’ business affairs carried the subject line “email
purge.” The executives discussed the need for Sony to take a
more cautious approach to email retention policies and whether
they should move to a more secure system.

The emails also disclosed squabbles with writer-producer Aaron
Sorkin, net neutrality confusion, and a host of conflicts
within the company itself.

Read the story.
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